
TULSA METROPOLITAN AREA PLANNING CoMMISSION 

Minutes of Meeting No. 2108 
Wednesday, April 9, 1997, 1:30 p.m. 

City Council Room, Plaza Level, Tulsa Civic Center 

The Tulsa Metropolitan Area Planning Commission 
{TMAPC) Meeting scheduled for April 9, 1997, at 

1 :30 p.m. has been canceled 
due to lack of quorum. 

All items scheduled to be heard on April 9 have 
been rescheduled for April16, 1997, at 1:30 p.m. 


